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Hi!

 

My name is Viktor Novoselov. I’m 69 years old. For 40 years I’ve been working as a teacher
at the High School in Russia.

For many years I studied history and culture of your beautiful country. This year I wanted to
travel to Norway and different places in the country. Unfortunately, I had to cancel this trip
because of COVID-19 pandemic. I’m very disappointed, but it’s impossible to change something.

Instead, I decided to give lessons about Norway to my students, but I don’t have much tourist
i n f o r m a t i o n .  I  w i l l  b e  v e r y  t h a n k f u l  i f  y o u  s e n d  m e  s o m e
printed information and paraphernalia like pens, stickers, notebooks with logo on. I planned to
buy all of them myself during vacation in your country, but it was cancelled. I suppose that
students should have such an opportunity.

In that case I can give it to our students (9 people) during school activities and I hope these
presents will motivate them to learn more carefully and encourage them for future travels in
Norway — it’s a very effective way of promotion.

I suppose you receive many similar requests – hope you will make an exclusion and will grant
it.

Please feel free to share my story. And let me wish you to stay in good health, success in your
hard work and all best wishes.

 

My address:

 

Viktor Novoselov

Hrunova St 14-12

pos.Volovo, Tulskaja obl.

Russia

301570

 

Sincerely yours,



Viktor Novoselov


